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Easson, Stuart

From: Easson, Stuart
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 12:08 PM
To: 'Lawrence.Heather@shopai.org'
Cc: Umana, Jessica
Subject: FW: Request to be added to notification transportation list.
Attachments: FRN - Advance Notification to Native American Tribes.pdf

Hello Heather, 
 
As we discussed, I have attached the Advance Notification Federal Register Notice (FRN). In addition to this 
FRN publication in June  2012, a letter was sent to all 566 federally Recognized Tribal leaders on July 6th 2012 
notifying them of this rule and the steps that need to be taken to “opt in”. 
 
I have included the link below to the Agency’s Tribal Advance Notification website which will be used by utilities 
to identify participating tribes for advance notification. 
http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/state-tribal/tribal-advance-notification.html 
 
As I mentioned on the phone,  you can contact me if you have any questions at all realted to NRC activities 
and if I cannot answer the question myself, I will identify the right people and get back to you as soon as 
possible. I have included Jessica Umana to this email as the Agency’s point of contact for the Advnace 
Notification Rule. 
 
Kind regards, 
Stuart 
 

 
 
 
 
 
From: Jennifer Eisele [mailto:eisele.j@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 2:14 PM 
To: Conley, Maureen 
Cc: Heather Lawrence; Brent Hunter 
Subject: Request to be added to notification transportation list. 
 
Good Morning Ms Connelly, 
 
As per our phone conversation I am requesting to be added to the list for transportation of nuclear waste 
through or near the Duck Valley Indian Reservation of Nevada/Idaho. 
 
The mailing address of the Tribes is 
Shoshone Paiute Tribes' 
PO Box 219 
Owyhee, NV  89832 
 
I am requesting that the following individuals be added the the list 
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Heather Lawrence, Environmental Director 
Lawrence.Heather@shopai.org<mailto:Lawrence.Heather@shopai.org> 
 
Brent Hunter, Fire Management Officer 
Hunter.Brent@shopai.org<mailto:Hunter.Brent@shopai.org> 
 
and myself, as a concerned community member' 
Eisele.j@gmail.com<mailto:Eisele.j@gmail.com> 
 
 
 
Notification to other individuals may currently exist however that information is not distributed within the Tribal 
Organization. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter.  Have a great day. 
 
-- 
Jennifer Eisele 
775-757-2145 
541-525-4561<tel:541-525-4561> 


